			H.B. Plant PTSA General Membership Meeting
					October 4, 2016
				      H.B. Plant Media Center
					Meeting Minutes

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. A quorum was established.  Debbie Brock requested a motion to approve the minutes from the September 6, 2016 General Membership Meeting.  A motion was made and seconded for approval.
President’s Report:  Debbie Brock
· Little Shop of Horrors showed a preview of their production led by Mr. Franke.  
· Susan Baisden and Ansley Kriz will be leading the Reflections Contest, “What is Your Story?”.  Debbie outlined the details of the Reflections Contest.
· Debbie extended a thank you to our volunteers.
· Debbie introduced the PTSA student representative, Elizabeth Hancock.
· Plant is being recognized at the Hillsborough County PTA meeting as a School of Excellence.
· College Night was a success led by Ginny Wilkerson and Caroline Hill.  Other volunteers included ROTC and volleyball.  Over 100 colleges attended the event.  Debbie communicated a special thank you to Ginny Wilkerson for running College Night for 7 years.
· Conference Night was also a success led by Cecilia Hart.  PTSA provided dinner, which was sponsored by Louis Pappas, for faculty members.  The theme was Olympics.
VP Membership’s Report:  John Schifino
· No report.
Treasurer’s Report:  Michelle Schofner
· Currently PTSA has 586 members and 82 Dads Club members.
· PTSA has a new Platinum sponsor, Armstrong Tutoring.  Armstrong Tutoring is also a sponsor of the Academic Foundation.  Michelle encouraged members to support them.  
Officer Holloway’s Update
· Officer Holloway provided his background prior to becoming Plant’s Resource Officer 8 years ago. 
· He provided an overview of his role, responsibilities and observations.
Principal’s Report:  Rob Nelson
· FSA Writing retakes will be October 11th-14th.
· FSA reading retakes will be October 17th-19th
· PSAT for 9th-11th graders will be October 19th.
· Math tutoring program has expanded.
· Ms. Gardner will have after school tutoring through Algebra 2.
· Mr. Ferlita will start Algebra 2 Honors and Pre Calc tutoring in the mornings from 7:00-7:25 a.m. beginning October 12th in Room 230.
· Homecoming dance is October 15th. 
· Communicate expectations with your kids.
· If there is an issue, it will be turned over to law enforcement.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Debbie Brock reminded attendees that Panther Bowl will be held on November 4th at Splitsville.  
Next General Membership Meeting will be November 15th at 7:00 p.m.  
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 8:02 p.m.
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